
 




































- Investing in energy efficiency programs to help customers lower consumption.
- Strengthening oversight on financial planning and variance accounts.
- Seeking government subsidies or partnerships to reduce operational costs without burdening consumers.

While ensuring the reliability and sustainability of the electrical grid is important, the proposed rate increases and
structural changes within Hydro Ottawa’s application EB-2024-0115 pose financial risks to residents, businesses,
and the local economy. Before approval, stakeholders must thoroughly assess the necessity of these changes and
consider more consumer-friendly alternatives. 

I strongly urge decision-makers to reconsider the impact of this proposal and seek a balanced approach that
prioritizes affordability while maintaining operational efficiency. 




